Campbelltown Math-A-Thon Spring Fundraiser

Monday March 9 through to Monday March 16, 2020



Dear Ecole Campbelltown Parents / Caregivers:

Mathematics is a major focus at Ecole Campbelltown and as such the staff do their best to promote math in our classrooms every day. In conjunction with PI Day, the ECPLA will be running our annual math-a-thon fundraiser.

This is an important fundraiser for our school community as funds raised go directly into our teachers classroom budget, and ECPLA funded school events, including cultural events, sports day, and much needed recess and gym equipment (especially important with spring around the corner). For further information visit the school webpage at Campbelltown.ca.

Our goal is to create a train weaving through our school to see how long we can make it!



The Campbelltown Express.

COLLECTING PLEDGES

Assist your child in collecting pledges from family and friends using the Pledge Form. We ask families not to solicit door-to-door and to ask only those they feel comfortable with approaching.

Total pledges can be remitted in two ways:

- 1. By cheque, payable to ECPLA. We request that only one cheque be submitted per child.
- Using the Online Ordering System. https://ecolecampbelltown.hotlunches.net

PLEASE NO CASH!

Pledges should be remitted on March 16th



Questions

Contact the ECPLA: ecolecsc@hotmail.com

Here's How It Works

- 1) Collect pledges using the attached Pledge Form. Pledges can be raised in a flat amount or per train car completed.
- 2) Students will bring home train cars with math questions to answer.
- 3) Return finished rows, or pages, of train cars to their teachers and they will be added to the "Campbelltown Express".
- 3) Deadline to submit pledges and trains: March 16th

Prizes

Prizes will be handed out to students who exceed the below pledge amounts at the end of the Math-A-Thon.

\$5-\$24 will receive a pencil

\$25 - \$49 will receive a \$5 Indigo card

\$50 or above will receive a \$10 Indigo card